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13th. February, 1929
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Dean Sinclair Laird, 
Macdonald College,
Ste, inné de Bellevue, Que.

Dear Dean Laird:

I have your recent letter, for which I

i
thank you.

We will announce Mr. Walter Stewart’s gift

■

after the Governors’ Meeting on Thursday.

With reference to the meeting on March 5th,

I shall be glad to come if It is at all possible. Meanwhile 

I do think that if you and Mr. Ward could arrange to come 

here first and talk matters over it would help considerably.

Very truly yours,

Acting Principal.
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